Karen Olson

From: Robert MacDonald <Robert@marinautilities.com>
Sent: Tuesday, November 5, 2019 9:25 AM

To: Karen Olson; Sales@MarinaUtilities.com

Cc: Doug Bradshaw; Cheri Smith; Keri O'Brien
Subject: RE: ITB #20-003 - KWB Fire Main Replacement
Attachments: CFC1427833 Exp 08312020.pdf

Good Morning Karen,
We are comfortable with the pricing and scope of work we submitted for this job.

We perform standpipe system installations throughout the State of Florida under the following 2019 Florida Statute;

633.226 Exemptions; farm outbuildings; standpipe systems installed by plumbing contractors.—

(1) This act does not apply to owners of property who are building or improving farm outbuildings.

(2) A licensed plumbing contractor is not required to be certified under this act to install standpipe systems and
the following items connected thereto: overhead and underground water mains, fire hydrants and hydrant mains, hose
connections, tanks and pumps; including sprinkler heads in trash chutes and in trash rooms, having no connection to an

automatic sprinkler.

Attached is a copy of our Plumbing License.

We look forward to hearing from you.

Robert MacDonald, President

Marina Utilities, Inc.

From: Karen Olson <kolson@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>

Sent: Tuesday, November 5, 2019 8:41 AM

To: Sales@MarinaUtilities.com

Cc: Doug Bradshaw <dbradshaw@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>; Cheri Smith <csmith@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>; Keri O'Brien
<kobrien@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>

Subject: ITB #20-003 - KWB Fire Main Replacement

Good Morning Mr. MacDonald —
We have reviewed your proposal and found it to be responsive. There is, however, a significant difference in cost

between the proposals received. Please confirm that you can complete the work as specified and bid. Also confirm that
Marina Utilities is licensed/ certified to perform this type of work.



Thank you,

Karen Olson

Deputy Director

Port & Marine Services
(305) 809-3803



